
February, 20th 2023

Dear Parents

The Salesian Cycle Challenge will take place on March 26th 2023 departing from and
returning to the school as in 2018, 2019 and 2022.

This year we are fundraising for our students with additional needs with a view to purchasing
adapted/modified sports equipment such as oversized shuttlecocks for playing badminton,
modified bicycles etc.

The routes are through the beautiful countryside of West Limerick. There are 2 food stops: in
Ardagh for the 80km and Creeves for the 40km route.

To have a safe and successful cycle, we need volunteers and plenty of them! We need 55
marshals, parents, staff and students (accompanied by parents). Every year, we ask TY and
senior students to work as volunteers on the day as well as parents from the whole school.

The cycle starts at 9.30 a.m. Marshals need to be on campus at 8.45 for the health and
safety briefing & should be heading home by 1 o’clock at the latest.

We need your help for this big school event, which had over 160 cyclists in previous years,
please email : salesianchallenge@salesiancollege.ie or armellemangan@salesiancollege.ie as
soon as possible… and bring a friend!

No Marshals = No Event
We need you!

The SCC Committee,

Parents’ Association, Joe Cusack, Kevin Geaney, Brian McGreal, Alan O’Connor, Fergal
Kearney, Ciara Rock and Armelle Mangan

Event sponsored by local shops, the Hub, Cois Sionna Desmond Credit Union, Subway and
many more!

[Type here]
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